
W i n t e r    
S o n g f e s t 
* Change of Venue * 

 
The USA Girl Scout’s “Winter Songfest” has been moved 
to the US Embassy due to scheduling conflicts with ASK.  
This is a great place to have our songfest but there are a 

few details to mention: 
 

-Please plan to arrive at 1:30 as you will need a little extra time  
to get through the gate. 

 

-Everyone over the age of 15 should have a Civil ID with them in case it is required for entrance 
into the US Embassy. 

 

-Do not bring cameras or mobile phones as these items  
are not permitted in the Embassy. 

 

-To save time at the gate, do not bring your  
purses or bags with you. 

 

-Wear your festive apparel such as Santa hats, red & green, scarves & hats, fancy dresses, etc. 
 

-Hot chocolate & cookies will be served afterwards. 
 

-RSVP to your leader by Wednesday, Dec. 4th! 
 

Winter Songfest 
Thursday, December 12th 

1:30pm-4:00pm 
US Embassy, Bayan 


